
Town of Millington 

Planning Commission 

June 25, 2020 

 
Call to order: The meeting of the Planning Commission for the Town of Millington 

was called to order by Joyce Morales at 7:00 PM.  The Commissioners in attendance 

were Sam Johnston, Patty Cartagena-Santiago, and Moe Morton.   

 

Public in attendance: Due to the coronavirus, the meeting was closed to the 

public.  There was the capability for the public to call into the assigned conference 

number to participate; no one called in to the meeting. 

 

Minutes: The minutes of the May 21, 2020 meeting were approved.  A motion to 

accept was entered by Cartagena-Santiago, a second by Morton, a vote of 4-0 was 

entered. 

 

All reports were reviewed. 

 

Parks & Recreation Master Plan:  Manning explained the State requires an approved 

Parks & Recreation Master Plan to be eligible for grant funding for any municipal parks.  

Commissioners reviewed the drafted plan and approved the plan to be forwarded to the 

Town Council and various County and State agencies for comments and approval. 

 

Annexation:  Manning updated Commissioners on the annexation of various properties 

surrounding Millington and meetings with a representative of the Maloney property for 

future annexation.  The Commission agreed to discuss parks and restricted parcels for 

future senior housing projects. 

 

Rural Health Care:  Manning updated Commissioners on meetings with Christiana 

Care, University of Maryland Medical Services – Eastern Shore, and Choptank Medical 

Services.  The Town would like to see medical professionals lease space in the 

community center at the senior housing project in Mill Village and possibly expand as 

the need dictates. 

 

 With no further discussion a motion to adjourn the meeting was made by 

Cartagena-Santiago at 8:15 PM, a second was made by Morton, a vote of 4-0 was 

entered. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Elizabeth Jo Manning 

Town Administrator 


